

Board Office

830 Powers Street Winnipeg, MB. R2V 4E7

Telephone: 204.586.8061

Fax: 204.589.2504

May 10, 2021

Dear Parent / Guardian:

Effective Wednesday, May 12^{th} , 2021 our schools will shift to remote instruction until May 30^{th} , 2021.

Children of essential service workers in Kindergarten to Grade 6, who don't have childcare, can attend school in person. Your school should have already reached out to you regarding this. Also children who have challenges engaging in remote learning may be eligible for in person attendance.

As we did last spring we will provide tablet devices to families who need them. We are also sending musical instruments, books and sports equipment home.

We are confident that the public health measures being undertaken and the continued rollout of vaccinations can return us to normal but only if we follow public health guidance and get vaccinated as soon as it is your turn.

Thank you for your cooperation now and throughout this year. And thanks to our staff for their incredible effort this year.

Sincerely,

Brian P. O'Leary Superintendent

BPO/dlh